
PUBLIC SCOPING HEARING NOTICE  

TAKE NOTICE that the Borough of Glassboro has contacted the New Jersey Department of 
Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, proposing to resolve an after-the-fact diversion of 1.85 
acres of Owens Field, located at the dead end of Carl Street in the Borough of Glassboro (part of Block 
64, Lot 1; Block 61, Lot 8 and Block 61, Lot 7), in connection with the past expansion of the water 
processing facility and construction of a solar array.  

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-26.8(a) a scoping hearing to obtain public comment on this request will be held 
virtually on December 8, 2020 at 5:30pm.  

In lieu of in-person attendance, the public may attend this meeting via teleconferencing and comment 
during the designated public comment portion in compliance with the open public meetings act.  

To join the meeting from a landline or mobile phone:  

DIAL TELEPHONE #: +1 (312) 757-3121 THEN ENTER ACCESS CODE: 235-109-421  

All interested parties are invited to attend and participate in the scoping hearing. Written comments on 
the diversion request may be directed to Deb Fourre at dfourre@glassboro.org or Deb Fourre at 1 South 
Main Street, Glassboro, New Jersey 08028. Please send a copy of any comments submitted on this 
request to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, Bureau of 
Legal Services and Stewardship, Gloucester County Steward, Mail Code 501-01, 501 East State St., P.O. 
Box 420, Trenton, NJ 08625- 0420.  

Public comment on this diversion request will be accepted during the scoping hearing or until December 
23, 2020. 


